
 

 

Friday 23rd September 

We have had a very busy week in Waveney Class. The children have settled in to the class and 
have been playing well with their new friends. 

Our rhyme this week was Two Little Dickie Birds. The children 
have learnt the rhyme with the actions. We talked about what 
Peter and Paul might see if they were flying over a farm, a 
forest, the seaside, a cold place.  

We have learnt all about number 2 in a 
wider context. We discussed units of 
measure - 2 grams, 2 kilos, 2 litres, 2 metres 
and 2 centimetres. We looked at 2p and £2 
and talked about 1p+1p=2p. We looked at 
cones because they have 2 surfaces (one 
flat and one curved). 

In phonics, Reception have been using the book Nature Shapes 
to work on sounds, blending and segmenting. We also played 
listening games and Silly Soup, in which we could only add items 

beginning with the ‘p’ sound to our soup. 

We talked about and drew horizontal and vertical lines and used the lines to draw walls. We 
also used building blocks to build walls and other constructions. Rosa and Polly worked 
together to create a super playground, and Harry and George built a fantastic castle. 

We looked carefully at the picture ‘Landscape With Yellow Birds’ by Paul Klee and used 
coloured chalks to recreate our own. Everyone did a brilliant job! Here are a few of them… 

                 

 



           

We also made feathery birds and painted using feathers instead of brushes. 

We have started the Baseline Assessment of Literacy and Maths with the Reception children 
that every we are required to do this half term. 

The Nursery children have also had fun, playing imaginatively in the 
home corner, riding balance bikes, exploring water and sand. They 
have enjoyed listening to stories too. Some of them have even had a go 
at dangling from the monkey bars! 

 

Well done to Florence who is Waveney Class’s first Star of 
the week this week!. She has worked really hard, been 
fantastic at tidying up, and spent a long time on her Paul Klee picture, getting it 

exactly as she wanted it. Well done, Florence! 

 

PLEASE NOTE! 

 We will be doing various cookery activities throughout the term. We would be very 
grateful if your child could bring a £1 contribution. Thank you. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

Have a lovely weekend!   The Early Years Team 

HOME LEARNING 

NURSERY  Make a collection of big and small objects. Ask an adult to take 
a photograph of your collection. We’d like to see it on Tapestry too. 

RECEPTION  Can you make a collection of spheres and cones at home? Sort 
them into 2 groups. Ask an adult to take a photograph of your collection and 
add it to Tapestry so that we can see it. 


